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I travel from the central coast to western Sydney for work 5 days a week. Travelling on 3 toll 
roads to get to work each day. I am spending upwards $50 per day return. As a single parent with 
a mortgage and supporting a legally blind child the cost to travel is having a significant impact on 
me financially. Currently I have a debt of $3200 that I’m required to pay off, this has gone to a 
third party collecting agency and effects my credit rating. All because I need to go to work using 
NSW roads, even though I pay registration and am taxed weekly. 


